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November 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
School Christmas Lunch 2023 
 
The School Christmas Lunch has been popular for many years, and we would like to continue the tradition by 
offering Christmas lunch to all of our pupils again this year. 
 
As in previous years it will be necessary to book and pay for the meal in advance.  Payment must be received 
by Midnight on Sunday 26th November 2023. No Payments will be accepted after this date.  Pupils who receive 
free school meals will automatically be entitled to the lunch and no payment will be necessary in advance 
(please, therefore, do not use Wisepay to book). 
 
The cost will be £6.35 and the meals will take place as follows: 
 
Friday 1st December  Year 7  Thursday 7th December  Year 10 
Monday 4th December Year 8  Friday 8th December  Year 11 
Tuesday 5th December Year 9  Monday 11th December Years 12 and 13 
 
To book and pay for the lunch, please log in to your Wisepay account and select Food and Drink.  This can be 
accessed via our website www.shsb.org.uk, select Parents at the top of the page, followed by Links.  The 
Christmas menu options available to you will be displayed.  Please be aware that should a vegetarian option 
be required it will need to be ordered at this point.  
 
The meal voucher will be issued to your son/daughter the day before their meal. 
 
On each of these days Christmas Lunch will be the only main hot meal being served and only to those that 
have pre-booked for that day.  However, sandwiches, pizza, pasta etc. will be available. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Robin Bevan 
Headteacher 

http://www.shsb.org.uk/

